
As a former law enforcement officer, I strongly oppose this bill. There are already restrictions on CHL holders. Any further restrictions 
would be unnecessarily onerous for law abiding citizens. 

You are focusing on the wrong group of people and I can’t help but think it’s to punish them for their beliefs. These are not the 
people committing gun crimes. 

If you want to prevent gun violence, keep criminals incarcerated and do not close prisons. Repeat offenders should be given tough 
sentences and not allowed to continue preying on our citizens. 

This bill will not prevent gun violence and will only clog the courts with unnecessary litigation. 

Thank you


